
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
Water Main Improvements: Lake Drive and Inlet Way 

Overview 

The work in this project includes the installation of 1.1 miles of water mains within the Town of Palm Beach 

Shores and 1 ½ blocks within the City of Riviera Beach. The work will include but not be limited to: 

 Installation of water main pipe and water services (including tie-in to water meters) 

 Removal and abandoning of existing water main pipes 

 Landscape restoration 

 Pavement restoration 

 Sidewalk restoration 

Location 

 Along Lake Drive from Island Road extending south to its connection with Inlet Way. 

 Along Inlet Way from its connection with Lake Drive east to S Ocean Avenue. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contacts 
 

 Association Title Email Phone Number 

Bryan Cullop Chen Moore and Associates Inspector bcullop@chenmoore.com (561) 281-0609 

John Armstrong City of Riviera Beach Senior Utility Engineer jarmstrong@rivierabeach.org (561) 845-3457 

Alan Welch Town of Palm Beach Shores Director of Public Works awelch@pbstownhall.org (561) 644-9542 

 
Schedule 

Start: The contractor will begin work in June 2022 but not have traffic impacts until just after the Fourth of July Holiday. 
Please refer to the Maintenance of Traffic (MOT) Plan. 

Complete: Construction is scheduled to be complete before Year 2023. 
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